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Falls City School Board Accepts Audit
(KLZA)--The Falls City School Board voted to accept the School District Audit
for the last fiscal  year when they met last week on Wednesday evening. 

Julie Bauman, CPA presented the report which covered financial position, an
activities statement and a reviewof the expenditures of federal awards. 

The Board discussed school safety which is one of the district's top priorities.
 District 56 now  uses SafeSchools Alert, a tip reporting service allowing students,
staff and parents to submit safety concerns to the administration four different
ways. 

Concerns can be phone is toll-free to 1-855-449-6558;  or you can send a text
message to the same number. you can e-mail  to 1896@alert1.us;   or contact the
company on the web at http://1896.alert1.us.

Bullying, harassment, drugs, vandalism or any safety issue you are concerned
abut can be submitted. Every tip to SafeSchools Alert will be logged and
immediately sent to the Falls City School District administration.

In other business the Educators Health Alliance approved a 6.71 percent increase
in premiums for the next year. Nearly every school district in Nebraska utilizes
the medical and dental insurance plans.  
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